

Notice of Election

Notice is hereby given to the electors of the Pasqua First Nation that a poll will be held to elect a chief and eight (8) councillors on Monday, March 3, 2025, from 9 a.m. to 8 p.m. (CST) at the Chief Ben Pasqua Memorial Hall in Pasqua, Saskatchewan.

Any elector may vote by mail-in ballot by submitting a *Request for Mail-in Ballot Form*, which can be obtained online at the Pasqua First Nation website or from the Electoral Officer, along with a copy of identification, by Tuesday, February 25, 2025.

All ballots cast at this election will be counted at the Chief Ben Pasqua Memorial Hall immediately following the close of the poll on Monday, March 3, 2025.

Given under my hand this 3rd day of February, 2025.

Graeme Drew Electoral Officer #404 - 999 Canada Place

Phone: (604) 649-2044

Vancouver, BC V6C 3E2

E-mail:gd.drewnorth@gmail.com